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From: Aardvark LLC <architectureoffaith@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 8:29 AM
To: Assembly; Orin Pierson; pilotpub@gmail.com; Jeff Meucci; Chelsea Tremblay
Subject: AK Judicial Council phone-in meeting today at 12:15pm

Dear Assembly,

The Alaska Judicial Council(AJC) will be holding a public hearing on the
applicants for the vacancy in the judgeship that once belonged to Petersburg.
The AJC will choose a replacement amongst the applicants for the position
at that meeting, which is to be conducted at 12:15pm. The public and press
are allowed to participate and make comments during this meeting, and I
think that we should, being that this matter is in our immediate interest.

This is for the Trevor Stephens vacated judgeship that will have a lasting
effect on Petersburg if it is not restored to its rightful location. To wit, this
judgeship has been stolen from Petersburg and placed in Ketchikan, leaving
Petersburg bereft of any legal authority beyond a Magistrate, which has very

limited legal powers.

It 1s our sincere belief that this very meeting should be held in Petersburg
instead of Ketchikan, as this is the cause of great interest to our community

and estate.

Please see the AJC website for information and details. The URL
for AJC is:

http://www.ajc.state.ak.us/index.html




